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HOT-ICU newsletter – July 2017 

 

The Handling Oxygenation Targets in the Intensive Care Unit (HOT-ICU) trial started recruiting patient the 19th of 

June 2017 at Aalborg University Hospital, Denmark. Within the first week, we included five patients and we are 

highly satisfied with the progress. 

In general, the feedback from intensivists and ICU nurses are very positive and the electronic screening, 

randomisation and data registration system functions very well. 

 

HOT-ICU trial sites 

The trial site in Aalborg will be the only active site during the summer holidays. Rigshospitalet, Copenhagen 

Unitersity Hospital, Denmark is ready to start inclusion in mid-August followed by several Danish sites late August, 

September and October.  The national primary investigators have started the process of seeking for approval from 

their national authorities, the first non-Danish site ready for recruiting patients will presumably be the ICU at Oslo 

University Hospital in Norway. 

 

A few things to highlight: 

1. Content for the site master file is available at the HOT-ICU webpage: www.cric.nu/hot-icu. Any new versions 

of the various documents and templates will be uploaded there. Your site master file has to be up-to-date; a 

log is available at the webpage to give you an overview of recent updates (www.cric.nu/hot-icu → Trial 

documents → Site Master File → LOG [http://www.cric.nu/hot-icu-log-for-site-master-file/]). When your site 

has been initiated, you will receive e-mail notifications whenever new documents or updated versions are 

uploaded 

2. Inclusion of patients, recruiting HOT-ICU trial sites, top recruiters etc. are updated on a weekly basis 

(Monday) at www.cric.nu/hot-icu 

 

 

If you have any questions, please send an e-mail to hot-icu@cric.nu or contact the HOT-ICU hotline (+45 2118 2543). 

If no one answers the phone, please leave a message and your phone number and we will call you back as soon as 

possible. 
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Please archive this newsletter in your site master file. 

The next newsletter will be in two months on September 1st 2017. 

 

                                              Kick-start with a strawberry tart at Aalborg University Hospital 

 

 

Best regards, 

Bodil and Olav 


